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Tuesday 28th January 2025 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
On Saturday 1st February, the seventh SFSS Primary Cross-Country Race of the year will be taking 
place at Norfolk Park (Norfolk Park Road, S2 3QE). Parking can be found on the streets around the 
venue or in the park’s main car park.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Once you have arrived at the venue, please make your way to the NGJS flag where a school 
representative will meet you. If you would like your child to have the opportunity to walk the course 
prior to the races starting, the organisers have asked for this to happen no later than 9.30am. The 
first race (Y3/Y4 Girls) will start at the normal time of 10am. 
 
As the weather conditions continue to be cold and wet, we suggest that the children come to this 
event in appropriate clothing so they can stay warm in the build up to their race.  
 
The end of the cross-country season is nearly upon us, so it would be great to see a terrific turnout 
from Team Nether Green at the last couple of races. These events are open to any child in Y3 – 
Y6, so even if they haven’t run in any of the previous races, they are still more than welcome to 
join in and compete for the school. The views of the city centre are tremendous from Norfolk Park, 
so it’s a great race to be involved in! 
 
We hope to see you there! 
 
Best wishes, 
Mr Hancock 
 


